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Innovative sensor for air quality measurement goes into 
production in 2020  

New PM2.5 particle sensor from HELLA measures fine dust content inside and 
immediately around vehicles 

Lippstadt, 5 November 2019. Lighting and electronics expert HELLA has developed a 

particle sensor that allows even tiny concentrations of particulate matter to be 

measured in the interior and in immediate vicinity of vehicles. This includes fine dust 

particles with a diameter of less than 2.5 micrometres. Air quality is to be continuously 

improved for both driver and passengers with the help of the new sensor. The PM2.5 

particle sensor is expected to go into series production at the end of 2020. Its first 

customer is set to be a premium European manufacturer, who will initially incorporate 

the sensor in his vehicles for the Asian market.  

"High concentrations of particulate matter continue to be a major health hazard, 

especially in built-up urban areas. This is because tiny particles of fine dust in particular 

can accumulate in the lungs, where they cause both short and long-term health risks", 

says Marco Döbrich, head of the Sensors business field and the Technical Centre at 

HELLA's site in Bremen, where the sensor was developed. "We want to contribute to 

sustainably improving individual air quality. Our new particle sensor is a key component 

in this context."  

The customer order envisages initially equipping vehicles with two PM2.5 sensors. The 

first sensor controls air quality inside the vehicle and improves it by automatically 

regulating the air supply and the efficient use of air filters. The second sensor measures 

the concentration of fine dust in the vehicle's immediate vicinity. This information can be 

used for display and automatic air recirculation control. The PM2.5 particle sensor can 

also be used to implement other digital use cases, such as route planning taking the 

local air quality into account.  
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Please note:   
This text and corresponding photo material can also be found in our press database at:  
www.hella.com/press 
  
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA, Lippstadt: HELLA is a global, family-owned company, 
listed on the stock exchange, with over 125 locations in some 35 countries. With sales 
of € 7.0 billion in the fiscal year 2018/2019 and 39,000 employees, HELLA is one of the 
leading automotive suppliers. HELLA specialises in innovative lighting systems and 
vehicle electronics and has been an important partner to the automotive industry and 
aftermarket for more than a century. Furthermore, in its Special Applications segment, 
HELLA develops, manufactures and sells lighting and electronic products for specialist 
vehicles.   
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